
The Wall of Hope is a 32 foot 

long tribute to the loved ones 

whom we participate for. You 

are invited to contribute a 

photo in honor of a brain tumor 

survivor or in memory of 

someone you have lost. The 

Wall is raised on Freedom 

Plaza on race day morning.
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How to be included:

Wall of Hope 

Email a photo (max 8” x 10” )with any desired text (jpeg or pdf) to Sandra at 

smazliah@yahoo.com before Thursday, April 26, 2018. Please include the full name of 

the honoree in the subject heading of the email. If you miss the deadline, bring your photo 

to the Wall of Hope on race day morning – there will be clips to hang it.  

Questions? Email Sandra at smazliah@yahoo.com. 

*If you are interested in using a previous year's submission again, you can check the Wall 

of Hope archives at

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/pm9iy238qm9e8zq/AABNxyvxG4bNQ8xXp2PbI8pGa?dl=0

If, you find the submission you would like to use, email Sandra the Honoree's full name. 

The Wall of Hope is generously sponsored by Urban Country 

and the Roth Family 

Many thanks to Sandra Mazliah for her assistance. 


